MUPY organized 2019 Student Mobility Program for exchange students from ASEAN
universities

July 8, 2019

On July 8, 2019, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Mullika Chomnawang, Deputy Dean for Research & International
Relations, hosted an orientation meeting and delivered a welcoming speech for thirteen pharmacy
students from partner universities in ASEAN countries including 1) two students from Hanoi
University of Pharmacy, Vietnam 2) six students from School of Medicine and Pharmacy, Vietnam
National University, Hanoi, Vietnam, and 3) five students from Faculty of Pharmacy, Universiti
Kebangsaan Malaysia, Malaysia. The exchange students participated in the 2019 Student Mobility
Program focusing on Thai pharmacy system as well as cultural experiences at MUPY and external
training sites during July 8-22, 2019. After the orientation, MUPY student representatives from MUPY
Student Association arranged welcoming activities for the exchange students including a faculty tour
and ice-breaking activities.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2521



